
DCP V Loop 2 Pipeline Condensate Release Cleanup Plan 
 
Based upon our evaluation of the contamination from the third party line strike of our V Loop 2 pipeline 
at N32.675353, W-103.693608, the area most impacted by the release is confined to a five foot deep 
trench along the base extending 150 feet to the west.  TALON will start removing contaminated soil 
from east to west starting at the release point and will stockpile it on plastic.  The depth of soil removed 
will be 12 inches.  Approximately 200 cubic yards of impacted soil will be transported by TALON to either 
Lea Land LLC or R-360 for disposal.  A composite sample will be retrieved by a qualified person from 
TALON from each 30-foot segment in a numbered pattern and analyzed for BTEX, TPH, and chlorides.  
Analyses will be provided to Jon Bebbington, Environmental Specialist at DCP for evaluation.  BTEX and 
TPH values must be below BTEX, TPH cleanup criteria prescribed in Guidelines for Remediation of Leaks, 
Spills, and Releases (1993) authored by the New Mexico Oil Conservation Division and is a function of 
groundwater depth and distance to water wells and surface water bodies.  The depth to groundwater is 
understood to be >100 feet, there are no known domestic water wells within 200 feet, and no water 
bodies within 1000 feet.  Therefore the cleanup criteria is as follows: 
 
Benzene <10 ppm 
BTEX  <50 ppm 
TPH  <5000 ppm 
Chlorides TBD 
 
Any 30-foot by 30-foot segment failing to meet the cleanup criteria will be re-excavated and resampled 
until criteria are met.  Microblaze will be applied to areas with impacts less than one inch in depth.  
Once clean-up criteria are met, the impacted area will be reseeded with BLM approved seed.  A closure 
report will be prepared for BLM review and will include a narrative of cleanup activities, analyticals, a 
diagram of impacted area, and a final C-141 form.   
 
 


